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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324

LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62
AND

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2
DOCKET NO. 50-261

LICENSE NO DPR-23
AND

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2

DOCKET NOS. 50-400 AND 50-401
I&E INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-324/325/82-15

50-261/82-17 AND 50-400/401/82-14
SYSTEMATIC ASSESSMENT OF LICENSEE PERFORMANCE (SALP)

BOARD REPORTS FOR BRUNSWICK, ROBINSON AND HARRIS PLANTS

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Mr. R. C. Lewis's letter of May 21, 1982 forwarded the results of
the NRC SALP Board evaluatica for Carolina Power & Light Company's nuclear
facilities fcr the period July 1, 1980 through December 31, 1981. The results
of this evaluation were discussed in a meeting held May 28, 1982 between the
NRC and Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L). The subject letter stated that
any comments on the report should be forwarded to your office within twenty
days of that meeting.

CP&L appreciates the opportunity to comment on the report, but
wishes to request an extension to July 30, 1982 of the time to comment on the
subjeco report. CP&L intends to do a thorough review of the report and to
provide meaningful well-documented responses. In order to do so, CP&L will
require the additional time requested to respond to the large number of items
contained within the report. Additionally, a large portion of CP&L's
resources are presently devoted to two ongoing refueling outages at our
operating units. These resource contraints combined with the large number of
items in the report necessitate the extension of the comment period.
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If you have any questions on this report, please contact
our staff.

Yours very truly,

.

f ' fgf4|
L. W. Eury

Senior Vice Pre dent
Power Supply
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cc: Mr. R. C. Lewis (NRC-II)


